
From: jay@mcn.org
To: Lemos, June
Cc: Ducey, Peggy
Subject: Public Comment Consent Calendar
Date: Monday, January 23, 2023 4:57:16 PM

Dear Council Members,
Re Waste hauling increases 5:D
It was stated due to increased Fuel costs of Diesel-2 our trash hauling
costs would go up.
I looked at the chart for Diesel-2 fuel prices and it seems they have
gone down from July of 2022 through December of 2022. I don't think the
fuel increase is pertinent to the increase in costs of our trash hauling
in the City of Fort Bragg and don't understand how that could be a
finding to increase the rates. I think this finding is erroneous and
most likely no Council Member even looked at chart for Diesel-2.
I think the percentage for increased fuel costs should not be included.
I think this should be revisited and accurate findings be made.

Re: 5:B Parking Study for Downtown
I think we could hold off on this until the Paving and Potholes are
fixed in the CDB.
I thought there was already a tentative plan that either Chantel was
working on or Visit Fort Bragg.
Why reinvent the wheel if there is already a tentative plan developed by
the City?
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